
August 2011 Region 5 Message 
 
 
Congratulations to our 2011 NAJYRC teams!  There was some tough competition this year and the riders 
worked hard to make the teams.  Good luck in Kentucky!! 
 
Region 5 Young Riders – Chef d’ Equipe, Susan Rudman 
Madeleine Birch / Uoeri 
Catherine Chamberland / Verdicci 
Aylin Corapciouglu / Ruhmann 
Brandi Roenick / Pretty Lady 
 
Region 5 Juniors – Chef d’Equipe, Kathleen Donnelly 
Talia Hershaft / Westfalica 
Taylor Lindsten / Raoul 
Brook Santangelo / Daylight 
Devon Wycoff / Power Play 
 
 
Congratulations to members of our Region who may also qualify for the USEF Championships – Young Horse, 
Developing Horse, etc.  Unfortunately we don’t know those finalists as we go to print! 
 
Another reminder of several important DEADLINES that are coming up: 

 USDF National and Regional GMO volunteer nominations, as well as GMO award nominations, are due 
to the USDF office by August 31.  

o GMO Newsletter and Website Award nominations must be submitted by the GMO Presidents. 
o Regional GMO Volunteer of the Year nominations can be submitted by any participating 

member, group member or the Region Director. 
o Volunteer of the Year and Youth Volunteer of the Year nominations can also be submitted by 

any participating member, group member or the Regional Director. 
 GMOs must return their GMO Delegate/Proxy Authorization form to the USDF office to appoint 

representation to the Board of Governors meeting at the USDF Annual Convention November 30-
December 2, 2011 in San Diego, California. 

 
Till next month! 
Heather Petersen 
 
Region 5 Director 
 


